
 
 
 
April 12, 2013  
 
 
To whom it may concern:  
 
 
I am pleased to write a letter describing my wonderful experience with my Broker, Kosta Sebok. 
 
I just went into escrow on a house in Lake Stevens with a beautiful view of the lake.  
 
Kosta helped me fine tune my home requirements while responding within minutes to my many, 
many emails.   
 
As I sent over listings, Kosta would respond with the data, issues, or interests with the property.  
 
Kosta was extremely helpful and responsive. 
 
I ended up purchasing a new construction and his deep experience as a general contractor was 
extremely helpful in making decisions on the property, and understanding the quality of the 
construction so I could feel comfortable with the decision to purchase.  
 
He developed a great working relationship with the seller and acted on my behalf.  I felt like he was 
concerned and really cared for my needs and helped me to get the exact home I wanted!  
 
I would highly recommend Kosta to my friends, family and colleagues.  
 
 
 
Linda Gamman  
Communication and Project Manager 
Executive Assistant to the Vice Provost for Research 
Office of Research 
University of Washington 
 

 


